This is a reminder that the warranty for the old UAN Dell PC will expire on Thursday, August 17, 2017.
UAN is encouraging all clients to have their data transferred to the new UAN Dell PC before Thursday,
August 17, 2017.

Please Note: You do not need to reimage the old UAN Dell PC right away. Please write down the
reimage passcode for future use (see page 28 of the Hardware Transfer Instructions 2017).



